
 

 

 

 

This is the second newsletter of the R-NMR project. R-NMR aims at organizing the strategies 

of NMR research infrastructures towards remote access. It is presently collecting 
information on the experience of facilities during the pandemic. R-NMR has been funded by 
the Horizon Europe programme since July 2022. 
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Social 

R-NMR report (D5.4) and GDPR 
survey (D2.1) released on the 
website. 

Training material released on the 

website. 

Newsletter on Connect NMR UK 
(in progress).  

R-NMR Workshops 

Remote R-NMR workshop November 10th, 10-
12.00 CET, on IconNMR applications 

Remote R-NMR workshop December 11th, 14-
16.00 CET, on Apache-Guacamole software. 

2nd annual meeting of PANACEA project, 
November 15th-16th, Florence 

 

 for all R-NMR events and news 

R-NMR Events and News 

On June 6, 2023, R-NMR hosted the first online workshop for remote 
access to NMR facilities. Videos of all the training materials have been 
compiled and are accessible on our website's Training page. The first R-
NMR consortium (annual) meeting was held at EUROMAR on July10th, 
2023 in Glasgow, and included the presentations of the progress and 

achievements of WP2, WP3 and WP5. Discussion about Key Performance 
Indicators (KPIs) and CO2 emissions took place as well. Also, a General 
Data Protection Requirement (GDPR) survey completed as part of 
Deliverable 2.1 (D2.1) and released on June 30th. Finally, the first R-
NMR annual report (D5.4), along with the financial reporting of the R-

NMR project, was accomplished and submitted to the EC portal, 
successfully. 
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